
2025 Trevor Schoorl
Memorial Scholarship
Kick start your career
in livestock nutrition

 As Lallemand Animal Nutrition Technical
Services Manager, Trevor Schoorl provided
technical support to silage contractors,
livestock producers and Lallemand staff
throughout Australia and Asia-Pacific. 

His honesty, accountability, humility and
hard-working nature earned him the
enduring respect of his many clients,
colleagues and friends.

Trevor died in a sudden accident in 2018
but his legacy lives on through this
scholarship.

Top nutritionist, better bloke

The Trevor Schoorl Memorial Scholarship is a
unique opportunity to kick start your career in beef
and dairy animal nutrition.

Named after the late Trevor Schoorl, an expert in
forage and dairy production consultant, the
scholarship is designed to provide young
Australians passionate about livestock nutrition
with an opportunity to broaden their knowledge
and skills through on site visits to leading
agribusinesses in Australia and overseas.
 
Based on their areas of interest, successful
applicants will be placed for work experience at
Australia’s best dairy and feedlot operations, silage
contractors and stockfeed manufacturers.

They will be provided $6500 to assist with travel
and other expenses, to support them in maximising
the learning experiences. 

Applications for the scholarship open in June 2025.

APPLY TODAY 
Apply now via the QR code or for
more information contact:

Alex Turney - 0419 005 511 |
aturney@lallemand.com

Andrew Doljannin - 0439 087 254 |
andrew.doljanin@nutriment.com.au


